
 

 

Wednesday, 28 April 2021 

Employers’ Association Statement – EIS-FELA Dispute 

A spokesperson for the Colleges Scotland Employers’ Association, said:  

“The Colleges Scotland Employers’ Association has unanimously ratified a resolution to the dispute 
as agreed with the EIS-FELA last week.  We welcome the EIS-FELA’s acceptance of the resolution, 
and their commitment to end strike action. 

“This is great news for students and their lecturers.” 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Jen Johnston, Head of Communications and Public Affairs 
Mobile: 07736 885 497 
Email: jen.johnston@collegesscotland.ac.uk 
 
Joanne Buchan, Communications and Public Affairs Officer 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk 
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